
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 24, 2024 

 
 
Dear Friends and Partners of Higher Ground: 
 
I want to thank you for your generous gifts for the purchase of an evangelistic transportation in 
the Philippines.  Rizty and Nenita will be purchasing the vehicle once they get their new semester 
started in the Bible College.  The total amount given for this purpose is $5,000.  This will be a great 
help to them and the students they train for evangelism. 
 
I have two prayer requests: 
 
1. I will be having surgery tomorrow to take care of an infection in my body that won’t seem to go 
away.  Combined with several bouts of gout and other physical problems I have been unable to 
begin “The Bible from Start to Finish” on You Tube.  There have been times I haven’t been able to 
get out of the house or even walk.  The doctor says my general health is good, but I have to have an 
implant removed that seems to be causing the infection.  I have been in a lot of pain, but somehow 
able to continue studying, writing, and teaching.  I believe this is a spiritual battle more than 
anything. 

 
2. Higher Ground prison ministry is in need 
of Bibles.  Many of the new Christians (if 
not most) do not have one.  Bibles are 
needed before the HGBM lessons can be 



started.  Jefferson has requested $2400.  So far about $650 has come in. 
 
Thank you for your faithful support.  Higher Ground would not exist without you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Harold & Joyce Anderson 
 
“The Lord gave the word; Great was the company of those who proclaimed it” (Psalm 68:11 NKJV) 
 

Send checks to:  
 

HIGHER GROUND 
P.O. Box 874388 

Wasilla AK 99687 
 


